Avery, Karen M.

From: Roger Merrill <rogermerrill@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 3:45 PM

To: Planning Commission

Cc: Yankovich, Michael G.; Avery, Karen M.; Sowards, Kristine; Emlen, Bill F.; Byrd, Nicole
(external); Wickham, Sue (external); 'Linda Seifert"; 'David Eimerl'

Subject: GLVA Support for Rockville Trails Development

May 24, 2017

Solano County Planning Commission
675 Texas Street, Suite 5500
Fairfield, CA 94533

RE: Support for Rockville Trails Development
Dear Chairperson Cayler and Fellow Commissioners:

I am writing on behalf of the Green Valley Landowners Association (GVLA) to express our strong support for
the work of Solano Land Trust (SLT) in preparation for the opening of Rockville Trails to public access. We
have worked closely with SLT over several years on a variety of issues and they have reached out to GVLA to
solicit inputs on issues and concerns that have arisen. We are supportive of the zoning change from Rural
Residential to Ag-20 and the planned development of the property as a natural park.

GVLA and the Green Valley community are excited about the expected opening and we respectfully request
that the Planning Commission endorse the changes and approvals necessary to make this a reality.

Best regards,

Roger G. Merrill

President, Green Valley Landowners Association
4160 Suisun Valley Road, #£240

Fairfield, CA94534-4027

gvlal972@gmail.com




